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Reality" in the New York Law Journal
May 12, 2016
 

Anthony E. Davis authored the article "In-State Office Requirement: Gap Between Theory and Reality," for the New York
Law Journal. The article discusses the recent decision of the US Court of Appeals for the Second Circuit finding
constitutional the requirement of N.Y. Judiciary Law §470 that non-resident members of the New York bar must have a
physical office within the state even though there is no longer a requirement for those who are resident.

Please visit the New York Law Journal's website to read the full article. (subscription required)
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